From:Planning, Lower Trent

Sent:Thu, 22 Dec 2022 14:41:20 +0000
To:PlanningAndGrowth Email

Subject:RE: Planning Application Consultation (22/02301/VAR)

Dear Sir / Madam,

We have reviewed the submitted documents and on this occasion the Environment Agency will not be
making any formal comment on the submission for the following reason:

- The Environment Agency did not request the planning condition(s) the applicant is seeking to
discharge/vary. We advise you seek the views of the consultee who requested the condition on the
information submitted.

Regards,

Joshua Milsom

Planning Advisor

Sustainable Places - Planning Team

Mobile: 07584 541972

Environment Agency I Trentside Offices I Scarrington Road I West Bridgford | NOTTINGHAM I NG2
SFA

From: planningandgrowth@rushcliffe.gov.uk <planningandgrowth@rushcliffe.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 December 2022 13:09

To: Planning, Lower Trent <planning.trentside@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application Consultation (22/02301/VAR)

Please see the attached planning application consultation in relation to the above at Elton Solar Farm Land
South Of The Railway Line And East Of Station Road,

This message and any attachments are for the named person's use only. It may contain information that is
commercially sensitive, of a confidential nature or contain protectively marked material up to OFFICIAL
(SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any
mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from
your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use,
disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Whilst
every endeavour is made to ensure that any attached files are virus free, we would advise that a check be
performed before opening. Rushcliffe Borough Council and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to
monitor all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of
the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them
to be the views of any such entity. Rushcliffe Borough Council accepts no liability for any personal views
expressed. Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the General Data Protection
Regulation and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents of the message and any attachments
may have to be disclosed in response to a request made under either piece of legislation. Any personal
information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other communication with the
Council, will be processed in accordance with our responsibilities under data protection legislation. For
further details please see our website for our Privacy Notice
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3 A%2F%2Fwww.rushcliffe.gov.uk%2Fprivacy

%2F &data=05%7C01%7Cplanningandgrowth%40rushcliffe.gov.uk%7C3d7a5131c7ba49d2dd7e08dae42a
9719%7C01b26195b29d4825a41a86c¢75eal246a%7C0%7C0%7C638073168830714895%7CUnknown%7C



https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rushcliffe.gov.uk%2Fprivacy%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanningandgrowth%40rushcliffe.gov.uk%7C3d7a5131c7ba49d2dd7e08dae42a97f9%7C0fb26f95b29d4825a41a86c75ea1246a%7C0%7C0%7C638073168830714895%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O3NQa66BNUQNBAblO6N%2FOmFAMd2hJ3sgNcG4B%2B3%2FcLQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rushcliffe.gov.uk%2Fprivacy%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanningandgrowth%40rushcliffe.gov.uk%7C3d7a5131c7ba49d2dd7e08dae42a97f9%7C0fb26f95b29d4825a41a86c75ea1246a%7C0%7C0%7C638073168830714895%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O3NQa66BNUQNBAblO6N%2FOmFAMd2hJ3sgNcG4B%2B3%2FcLQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rushcliffe.gov.uk%2Fprivacy%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanningandgrowth%40rushcliffe.gov.uk%7C3d7a5131c7ba49d2dd7e08dae42a97f9%7C0fb26f95b29d4825a41a86c75ea1246a%7C0%7C0%7C638073168830714895%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O3NQa66BNUQNBAblO6N%2FOmFAMd2hJ3sgNcG4B%2B3%2FcLQ%3D&reserved=0

TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4AwWLjAWMDAILCJQIjoiV2IuMzIiLCIJBTil6lk | haWwiLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D

%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O3NQa66BNUQNBAbBIO6NY%2FOmMFAMd2hJ3sgNcG4B%2B3%2FcL
0Q%3D&reserved=0 Please consider the environment before you print this email.

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this
message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We
have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before
opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of
Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any
Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for
business purposes.
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